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News	and	Updates	from	the	Comprehensive	Opioid,
Stimulant,	and	Substance	Use	Program

Collaborative	at	NYU

We	know	that	you’re	all	busy	with	your	own	COAP/COSSAP	projects	and	that
it’s	hard	to	keep	up	with	developments	in	the	field,	 including	the	recent	OJP
program	 name	 change	 to	 Comprehensive	 Opioid,	 Stimulant,	 and	 Substance
Use	Site-based	Program	(COSSUP).	Here	are	a	few	recent	items	on	SUD	that
we’ve	 found	 interesting—new	 BJA	 funding	 opportunities,	 new	 rules	 for
permanent	telemedicine	flexibilities,	and	a	new	FindTreatment.gov	resource.
With	our	best	wishes,
																																																																						—The	NYU	COSSUP	Collaborative
team
	

FY	2023	Comprehensive	Opioid,	Stimulant,	and	Substance	Use	Site-based
Program
DEA	Announces	Proposed	Rules	for	Permanent	Telemedicine	Flexibilities
The	Newly	Refreshed	and	Improved	FindTreatment.gov	is	here!
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